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SUBJECTs Personnel Security Program

70: Chief of Staff FROM: Consultant DATEs 25 April 1952 COMMENT NO. 2

l. I think we are now gettd.ng on the right track in this business.

2. Itis recomendod that as a matter of urgency a high-level group in AFSA
be established to stuly the matter and make recommendations to DIRAFSA. Such a
group should include representatives from AFSA-12, 15, 16, 17, 02, 03, 0L, and
05; in addition, the APSA Inspector and the AFSA Comptroller should be among the
group, I will be glad to participate so far as available time permita,
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